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Friday 22nd July 2022  

 

Message from Mrs Board 

 

A huge thank you to parents, carers, children and 

staff for such a successful year.  It has been 

lovely to have a year that has been almost back to 

‘normal’ after such a disrupted time.   

I am so proud of all of our leavers and want to 

wish them well on their onward journeys, 

wherever their paths take them-good luck! 

I also want to wish our families a wonderful 

summer, make lots of lovely family memories and 

keep safe.   

See you in September  

Mrs Board  

 

Aylsham Sports Hub 

 

Please see attached flyers regarding the 

following:  

 Aylsham Swim Academy swimming lessons 

information 

 Aylsham Swim Academy free intensive 

swimming course 

 Summer Exercise Opportunities at the 

Hub 

Thank you.  

 

Summer Support   

 

Please see attached flyer regarding Broadland 

Help Hub, The Help Hub is a partnership between 

organisations. It can offer practical support, 

suggest community groups, and offer advice and 

guidance.  

 

The Aylsham Community Trust   

 

Please see attached Summer Holiday Family 

Learning Activities booklet with a selection of 

summer themed activities perfect to enjoy 

together as a family.  

 

 

Aylsham Methodist Church Gardens - Fun 

Trail 

 
 

Aylsham All Stars   

 

Summer Holiday FUN for kids at Aylsham 

Sports Hub.  

 

Mini All Stars (age 4-7 years) A mixture of mini 

sports and activities designed for younger 

children which may include dodgeball, football, 

hockey and playground games. Also including fun 

parachute group activities and musical party 

games. The dates are as follows: 

Tues 26th July 9am – 1pm 

Wed 27th July 9am – 1pm 

Tues 2nd August 9am – 1pm 

Wed 3rd August 9am – 1pm 

Tue 9th August 9am – 1pm 

Wed 10th August 9am – 1pm 



It costs £18 per session, You will need to provide 

you child with a water bottle, snack, packed lunch 

and suitable clothing for each session.  

Please contact Aylsham Sports Hub for more 

information on 01263 738966 or  email 

memberships@aylshamsportshub.co.uk  

 

Premier Multi-Sports Camps   

 

Reepham Primary School will be holding a multi 

sports camp from 8th August – 12th August. This 

will cost £18.50 per participent per day. And 

there is a 15% discount for siblings. This will be 

for ages 5 – 12 years and will run from 8.30am – 

4.30pm. You will need to bring a packed lunch, 

suitable clothing, plently of water and lots of 

energy! To find your nearest camp you can visit 

premier-education.com/holiday-camps.  

 

Writing Competition   

 

Children in Year 1/2 and 3/4 all took part in a 

writing competition this term. The competition 

was run by Norfolk Knitters and Stitchers across 

a number of schools, with prizes awarded at their 

event at Mannington Hall on 4th September. We 

are pleased to announce that children from our 

school won for their amazing stories about the 

Mannington Bear. Winners and runners up are all 

invited to meet the author Isabella King and 

receive their prizes at the event. The event is 

a fun event for families and is open to all. Further 

details can be found on the leaflet that children 

have been given to take home. The wonderful 

winners were.... 

Lucia Camelford – 1st Juniors 

Elias Stocks – 2nd Juniors 

Beatrice Townsend – 1st Infants 

Ivy Timmins – 2nd Infants  

 

Well done and we are very proud of our budding 

writers! 

 

Maternity Cover 

 

As many of you know Olivia has now started her 

maternity leave and we wish her all the best with 

her bundle of joy when she finally arrives,         

we will update you all when we return in 

September. We would like to welcome Tracey 

Wilkinson who will be helping Suzanne in the 

office every morning until Olivia returns.  

 

Class 2 Teacher   

  

We are sad to see Miss Lewis leave us tomorrow 

but are pleased to welcome Mrs Hampton to join 

Mrs Bourne in class 2 at Marsham Primary 

School. We hope you will all give her a warm 

welcome in September. 

 

Headteacher Award 

 Headteacher Awards  
 

Evie Tilson Kindness – Having a positive 

attitude and kindness to friends 

Harley 

Lawson 

Motivation & Perseverance – 

Doing the best he can with his 

writing 

Isla 

Thomson 

Motivation – Her math’s 

assessment proving she is a 

really successful learner 

Sapphire 

Homewood 

Kindness – Showing amazing 

kindness towards younger 

children 

Cooper 

Gould 

Making good progress and 

increased motivation 

Austen 

Bambridge 

For always persevering even 

when things get hard 

Bentley 

Ball 

Persevering with his writing 

Erin-Rose 

Craynor 

Outstanding bowling in rounder’s 

 

Key Dates 

July 

Fri 22nd – Finish for the Summer Holiday 

Sept 

Tues 6th – Back to School 

 

 

Mrs Lydia Board – Executive Head Teacher 

mailto:memberships@aylshamsportshub.co.uk

